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EEOC Issues Updated Technical Guidance Regarding 
COVID-19 Vaccinations 

By Aretta K. Bernard and Stephanie Olivera Mittica  

On May 28, 2021, the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (“EEOC”) issued updated technical 
guidance regarding COVID-19 vaccinations consistent with federal civil rights laws enforced by the 
EEOC. The EEOC technical guidance states that “[a]nalysis of how it applies in any specific instance 
should be conducted on an individualized basis.” 

Here is a link to the updated technical guidance. Vaccinations are addressed at Section K of the 
guidance.  For more information and insight on this matter, please feel free to contact us. 
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